

## Dartmouth College HANOVER · NEW HAMPSHIRE · 03755

Native American Visiting Committee • 323 College Hall • TELEPHONE: (603) 646-2110

June 8, 1993

Ms. Colleen Larimore, Director Native American Program 323 College Hall Dartmouth College Hanover, NH 03755

Dear Colleen,

The Native American Visiting Committee would like to express its deepest gratitude for the three years you have served as the Native American Program director. Enduring budgetary cutbacks, you have successfully and creatively managed a program which supports over 100 students.

In addition, you organized and managed the Native American Program's 20th Anniversary celebration with over nine major events including lectures, concerts and the Native American Alumni Reunion. Demonstrating your gifted writing skills, you successfully obtained the General Mills Full Circle Program grant, and implemented the first of three years of the Program. And, thanks to your skillful art of persuasion and determination, the College obtained the Russell Endowment which will ensure the permanence of the Native American Program and Native American Studies department. Dartmouth, and especially the Native American Program, has been irrevocably enriched by these major accomplishments.

Most importantly, you were a friend to students who needed support, advise and encouragement. For that, the students will always respect and remember you fondly.

We hope your efforts and success continue in all of your endeavors.

On behalf of the NAVC.

Nancy Jemison

Chair